For Immediate Release-May 13, 2020
REQUESTS FOR CITY UTILITY SERVICES, OUTAGES OR ONSITE SERVICE NEEDS QUESTIONAIRE
Goldthwaite, Texas.    The City is requesting all utility customers requiring on-site services at your residence or business location schedule them thru the City Hall office to the extent possible.  After hours requests will still be coordinated through the Sheriff’s department by calling 325-648-2245.  All individuals and entities will be asked a series of questions regarding their overall health condition and any possible exposure to the corona virus.  While City employees are at your location please remain inside your house or maintain appropriate distancing from work location.
If you are feeling ill, the guidelines state you should contact your primary care provider.
The Texas Department of State Health Services has a website with the most up to date information regarding conditions and recommendations in the State of Texas.  The website is DSHS.Texas.gov.  In addition, Gov. Abbott’s website has additional information regarding the re-opening of Texas.
For questions about this release please contact City Manager Robert Lindsey at 325-648-3186.

-30-

